Reid, Sue

From: Johnson, Cynthia E

Sent: Wednesday, September 14, 2016 4:31 PM
To: Reid, Sue

Subject: FW: Additional submission

This one, too.

From: Tina Heavrin [mailto:cheavrin3867 @aol.com]
Sent: Wednesday, September 14, 2016 9:29 AM
To: Johnson, Cynthia E

Cc: Genny Heavrin

Subject: Additional submission










After I saw the interior pictures of the Tremont house, I realized that the inside doorways of my house, pictured above, are exactly the same. My house, built around 1908, is also
solid brick. I do not believe that the doorways in an 1836 house would match mine. Further proof that 2833 Tremont is not that old.



